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Sharing God’s love with our neighbors,  

inviting them to share in the joy of Jesus Christ. 
 

 

INTERNATIONAL FIREFIGHTERS DAY 

I did not have these photos and information when I 

emailed last week, so here is an addendum to your May 

Newsletter. 

This past Friday, Ken and Mary Mahoney delivered the 

goodies we had collected for our local fire hall.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

CHURCH COUNCIL 

We will have our next meeting on Monday evening, May 

12 at 7:00 PM. We will meet in person in the Chapel 

Classroom and offer an online Zoom option.  

 

SMALL GROUPS 

We are also planning an ADHD Support Group, but this 

was inadvertently left off the list in the May Newsletter.  

 

YOUTH ASSEMBLY 

Many of our youth are hoping to go to the Senior High 

Assembly at Tennessee Wesleyan College in June. The 

cost is $380 per person (Early Bird price) so please 

consider a complete or partial sponsorship for one of our 

young people. We will also be having some fund-raisers 

so stay tuned.  

 

 

 

 

 


